
St. Mark’s Day Challenge  

St. Mark’s Day was on April 25th and to mark this occasion St. 

Mark’s School is asking all children to design, make, create 

or construct a lion for display on the website to celebrate. Once you 

have made your lion you can ask your parents to send a photo of it 

into; admin@st-marks.islington.sch.uk 

Below are some ideas to inspire you!  

      

 

We are looking forward to your creative artwork to 

display on our website to celebrate this special 

occasion. “HAPPY ST MARK’S DAY EVERYONE!!!!” 
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